
October 8th, 2022

Vanessa Countryman, Secretary
Securities and Exchange Commission
100 F Street, NE
Washington, DC 20549-0609

Re: Reporting of Securities Loans (File No. S7-18-21)

Dear Secretary Countryman:

I am writing in strong support of rule 10c-1, “Reporting of Securities Loans”.

I explicitly support transaction-by-transaction reporting because it eliminates the ability to "hide
within the aggregate"; transparency means transparency and aggregates are not transparent.
Secret short selling could dissuade actual investment as funds attempt to glean profit off the
backs of true investors.

Sincerely,

A Concerned Investor


